
An Update from the District Office

We hope you’re enjoying the warm Fall so far. Here are a few updates of
things that are going on in the School District. As always, if you have any
questions please feel free to call us at the District Office, 715-652-2117.

Homecoming Was a Great Success
Another Auburndale Homecoming is in the books, and it was a great
success. The Court represented the district well, the football team beat a
state ranked team from Abbotsford, and the students shared a great
amount of school spirit through decorations, games, and a beautiful, if
rather wet, parade.  

Building Project Updates
As improvements are wrapping up in the interior of both buildings you
will notice that exterior work is really picking up. The scaffolding and
concrete block at the high school are the above ground work to get our
new exterior addition going, and the windows at the district office which
replaced 57 year old ones, make the whole building look more modern,
and far more energy efficient. 

Updated Website Coming Soon
The district is working on updating our website to make it more user
friendly and to be better suited to be used on mobile devices. We are
working through training and preparing the updates, hoping for a roll out
of the new website over winter break. 

Full Time Custodial Position Open
The District is in need of a full time evening custodian, hours are 2:30pm
-11pm. This position comes with benefits. If you know of anyone who may
be interested, please help us spread the word!



COVID-19 Rates Steady in the District
We currently have 14 students or staff ( c. 1.5% of students) that are
quarantined due to testing positive for the Corona virus. This number has
grown slightly over the first month of school and steadied at or around 1
to 1.5%. We are watching closely to make sure that it does not continue to
rise. Our efforts to follow Wood County guidelines on quarantining close
contacts has slowed the spread of the virus in our district, and vaccination
rates of students have risen since the start of the year. We continue to
hope, and to do what we can, to get to the other end of this health issue as
soon as possible. 

Once again, feel free to call me at the District Office, any time, if I can
answer any questions for you. It’s gonna be a great year!

Sincerely,

Jamie Delikowski
District Administrator
School District of Auburndale
715-652-2117
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